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- 65 students attended the Mud Hens game on May 24th.  These students were 
acknowledged for being gold for the entire year for our Eagle Power program. 

 
- The 8th grade will be going on a class trip on June 3rd and 4th.  They will be going to 

Cincinnati.   
 

- The 6th grade field trip took a field trip to Greenfield Village on June 3rd.   
 

- Interviews for our 6th grade ELA position were conducted.  The interview committee will 
be recommending Jenna Hausfeld.  She has shown a lot of eagerness and excitement 
throughout the interview process.  She has already been in to meet with our exiting 
teacher, review curriculum materials, and discuss class logistics.  

 
- On May 28, the 5th grade students visited their 6th grade teachers and got a quick 

orientation of the Middle School.  Relevant class and school information will be shared 
to help with next year’s transition.   
 

- Individual academic awards for this year’s 8th grade class: 
o Clifford Sterns  

 Mason Guinn and Jared Tunison 
o Principal Award 

 Kate Otting 
o VFW Citizenship Awards 

 Jaelyn Horton 
 Weston Albright 

 
- Summer School will be held during a 4-week block starting on July 29th.  It will be held M 

– R from 8am -12:00pm.  
 
 

 


